
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School, this is 

Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 
• Thank you to all teachers, students, staff and families for a great first week back at school. The 

excitement was palatable – it was great to have everyone back and ready for a great year 
• With over 1800 students back on campus – traffic is much higher than last year. Please give 

yourself extra time in the morning to navigate the car line and get your student to school on 
time 

• Reminder that our courtyard project is in full swing. This has changed walking traffic patterns 
and seating areas for lunch. The students adjusted well. We have lunch options in the cafeteria 
as well as three satellite areas on campus for students to get free lunch. Every student who 
wants a meal will be able to get a meal 

• If your student is sick, exhibiting COVID symptoms or someone in the household is sick with 
COVID – please keep your child home and follow the Department of Health quarantine 
guidelines 

• Back to School Night: Mark your Calendars for our Annual Back to School Night for 8/24 at 6pm. 
There will be more information to come.     

• Tardy to class: Our tardy policy will be enforced next week. Please encourage your students to 
walk with purpose during passing time. 

• Dress for Success - Students are expected to adhere to our school’s policy which mirrors the 
PCSB’s policy 

•  Electronic version of Student Code of Conduct can be found at this 
link:     https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/6122/Code%20of%20Con
duct%202021%20v10%20-%20Final.pdf     

• Bus Departure: Our dismissal time is 1:55 pm. Buses depart promptly at 2:00  pm. Bus 
Routes can be reviewed of FOCUS or by the post card sent to families directly from the PCSB 
transportation If you have questions you may call 727- 587-2020 Bus updates: to receive text, 
email or phone notification about delays contact www.busbulletin.com you will need your 
student ID which is located on Portal       

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 

high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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